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Dear Oneida Families! 

 

Welcome to a new school year! 

 

CBC Music Class Competition 

I have entered our school music club into the CBC Music Class Challenge. The music club meets every 

Wednesday at first recess in the music portable and we have begun to cover the song Lost Boy by Ruth 

B. Over the next five weeks we will continue to prepare our cover version of this song and submit our 

video to YouTube through the CBC.   We are planning ukulele, recorder, cajone drum and keyboard parts 

as well as a full vocal ensemble.  If anyone has a keyboard they might be interested in letting us borrow 

please contact me!  More information about the competition is available at 

http://www.cbcmusic.ca/posts/18755/canadian-music-class-challenge-songs-2017 

 

 

Recorder Karate 

I have prepared a new recorder karate program for this year with brand new songs.  Students can 

practise at home or at recess and certainly during music class.  Students are asked to bring their 

recorders to school on their music class day.    If you need to purchase another recorder, please let me 

know and we will add your name to school cash online. The cost of a new recorder is $9.50 

 

 

Extra-Curricular Music Opportunities 

I am running the following Extra-Curricular activities: 

Every Monday at first recess is the junior-intermediate choir. 

Every Tuesday at first recess, Mr. Henderson and I are running a grade 7 and 8 writing club as students 

are writing a Christmas play. 

Every Wednesday at first recess Music Club takes place in the music portable. Music Club is open to 

grade 3 to 8 students.   We are currently working on our cover of Lost Boy by Ruth B.  


